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This liaison statement answers TSAG-LS50.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG15.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp17-sg15-oLS-00026.docx.
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	Abstract:
	This LS contains the reply of ITU-T SG15 to TSAG’s liaison statement on consideration for accessible meetings and request to appoint a liaison representative to ITU-T JCA-AHF.



ITU-T Study Group 15 would like to thank TSAG for its liaison statement  TSAG-LS50 on consideration for accessible meetings. 
[bookmark: _Hlk113886488]ITU-T SG15 has reviewed the above liaison statement during its meeting 19-30 September 2022 and took note of the liaison statement from TSAG encouraging all ITU-T Study Groups to consider using the ITU-T documents on accessibility when they organize events or meetings in order to help ensure accessibility for persons with disabilities and those with specific needs as well as to appoint liaison representatives to ITU-T JCA-AHF.

In response to your liaison statement, ITU-T SG15 has appointed M. Taesik CHEUNG - ETRI - Vice-chairman of ITU-T SG15, cts@etri.re.kr, as liaison representative to ITU-T JCA-AHF.

ITU-T SG15 looks forward to further cooperation with TSAG.
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